
Dear Tintern Church of Christ, 

I’m excited to share our 2024 Impact Report with you—along with a special
message from our Founder and Executive Director.

In a world of increasing uncertainty, one thing remained steady in 2024: our
community kept showing up.

And because you did, we were able to show up too—week after week. Your
steady support changes lives: fostering trust, inspiring hope and allowing
big dreams to grow.

Thanks to our consistent community:

395 new children found a place to belong at CityKidz—a 229% increase
from 2023!
14,656 home visits strengthened relationships.
Over 9,500 meals and gifts created stability, joy, and love.

Read our 2024 Impact Report
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These aren’t just numbers. They’re moments of transformation made possible
by your unwavering belief that every child deserves to dream big, feel safe, and
know they matter.

The 2024 Impact Report is full of stories, progress, and inspiration. It’s also a
thank-you to you for being part of the community so many families have come
to count on.

👉 Click here to read our 2024 Impact Report

Thank you for showing up, time and again. Your steadfast support brings hope
to life and reminds every child that they matter, that they are seen, supported,
and never alone. As we look ahead to 2025, we’re excited to keep building on
this momentum together one child at a time. 
 
With deep gratitude,
Rev. Todd Bender
Founder & Executive Director
CityKidz
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